


Security Committee Report

The first meeting of the security committee was held on April 6th.  The committee consists of Bruce Broussard, Jim Caudell, Kent Craford, Richard Slackman and me.  Points of discussion were cost of existing security.  Has guard stopped any break-ins' in progress?  Cameras at both gates and whether they could be solar and motion sensor activated.  We also discussed the same at each end of all of the carports.  Better lighting and pruning of the trees and shrubs at the west gate is also desirable and would need to be approved by Home Depot on the north side.  We tended to include safety with security and felt that strategically located throw rings along M Walk would be appropriate as well as ladders and possibly throw rings on the finger rows. Also defibrillators were discussed.  It may be a good idea to have at least one in the moorage. First aid kits at each ramp may be appropriate.  It was a productive meeting with a number of assignments given.                           
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